
Stay and Do! 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We would like to invite you to a Christmas themed Stay and 

Do session.  

 

This will be a chance to spend time with your child in the 

classroom, get to know us and the other grown-ups too.  

 

The sessions will be on the following dates and times:  

 

Nursery AM Children: Monday 18th December 10:30-

11:30am  

 

Nursery PM Children/30hr Children: Monday 18th December 

2:00-3:00pm   

 

Reception Children: Wednesday 20th December 2:00-3:00pm 

 

If you could let your child’s class teacher know if you’ll be 

attending via Class Dojo.  

 

Thank you  

The EYFS Team 


